
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6 September 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 1 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Welcome back to everyone.  I hope you all had an enjoyable summer holiday.  The children have 
returned to school ready for work and behaving beautifully.  As usual you have sent the children 
looking very smart and they are a credit to you. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 9 September 2013. Children who have had the most smiley faces/stars for 
good work or behaviour over the last term will be presented with a gift voucher and certificate. All 
Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend 
could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly finishes. This demonstrates to all the 
children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your 
support. 
 
  Weekly Certificates 

Musaab Elsamani   1C 
For making a fantastic start to 

year 1 

 Melissa Willis   1/2L 
For making an excellent start to 

year 1 

   Chantelle Garrick   2S 
For making a brilliant start to 
year 2 and trying her best in 

Literacy 

   Jagen Kumar    3B 
 For trying really hard with his 

Mental Maths 

  Arun Fitzpatrick  3/4SS 
For making an excellent start to the 

new year 

 Zainab Akhtar  4J 
For sharing thoughtful news 

during circle time and writing a 
lovely poem 

  Shani Simmonds-Rowe   5W 
For making an excellent start 

to year 5 

Anisa Islam   5/6B 
For making an excellent start to her 

academic year 

  Avneet Kaur Sekhon     6S 
For making an excellent start in 

her new class 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 9 September 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Las Ali 

For helping the new children 
settle into their new class 

Maurice Davy 
For showing such lovely 

manners and always making 
everyone smile 



 
 

Lining Up 5/6B 
Spick and Span 1C 
Movement Bird 6S 

Attendance 3/4SS & 5/6B 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 2S   Runners up - 6S 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 25 October 2013 
and return on 

Monday 4 November 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 


